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WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SATURDAY, 
DEC. 17th 

DC Trip Fundraiser: Parent’s 
Night Out-DI Night 6-9pm 

TUESDAY,   
JAN. 3rd 

NO SCHOOL—Staff Development 
Day!! 

WED.,         
JAN. 4th 

SCHOOL RESUMES from Christ-
mas Break 

FRIDAY,     
JAN. 6th 

Jersey/Scout Day 

FRIDAY,  
JAN. 6th 

Rosary at 2:30pm 

With Faith, Hope and Love we will make the ordinary into the extraordinary. 

Editor:  Wendy Vanderhoof 

THURSDAY MASS—Jan. 5th: 

Our worship leaders and our altar servers will be made up 
of students from the 4th and 7th grades, the bread servers 
are from the 1st grade and the wine servers are from the 
2nd grade.  Please join us!! 

Commentator: Ana Shea 

Readers: Lucas McDermott and Aleksander Ramos 

Altar Servers:  Finnegan Long, Ruby Porter, Ava Hillbrand and  
  Bennett Walter 

Wine Servers: Matthew McDermott and Elle Mexted 

Bread Servers:  Sigourney Kingston and Evan Neuman 

USED GREETING CARDS 

Mrs. Saunders is looking for used greet-
ing cards that she can use to cut up as 
book marks to be used by the children 
when they check out library books.  If you 
have any old cards, please bring them 
into the school office.  Thank you!! 

UPCOMING SCHEDULE CHANGES 
AND ADDITIONS!! 

Science & Tech Night  
has been moved to  

Tuesday, March 14th 
 

Confirmation Retreat  
for 6th & 7th grades will be  

Friday, February 17th 
8:30am-3:00pm 
in the Parish Hall 

DC FUNDRAISER—This is the last Parent’s Night Out to take          
advantage for the holiday season.  Join us for a night of Creative 
Thinking at the school!! 
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BRAND NEW...OTTER BOX 
CASES FOR iPAD AIR 2….We 
ordered 8 cases for the 
wrong ipads, and we are una-
ble to return them to Apple, 
so we are going to sell them.  They are new in 
box, black OtterBox UnlimitED cases for iPad 
Air 2.  If you are looking for a new cover or are 
going to purchase a new iPad Air 2 for Christ-
mas, consider purchasing this cover.  They 
are $69.95 new, we will sell it for $60.  If you 
are interested, come and visit Wendy 
Vanderhoof. 

….Was a “SWEET” success this 
year for our Builder’s Club.  We 
raised over $1000.  Part of this 
money will be used to help pay for 
school in Uganda for 4 girls, and 
part of the 
money will 
be given to 
local or-
ganizations 
in our com-

munity. Thank you to everyone who 
attended and supported Builder’s 
Club.  Merry Christmas and have a 
Happy New Year!! 


